[bookmark: _GoBack]NMSBVI Key Club / Student Council Presents
Shoe Drive
to Benefit Animal Village NM
(no-kill animal shelter in Alamogordo)



NOW THROUGH MAY 1, 2019
Animal Village NM needs your gently-used shoes, boots, tennies, heels, cleats, showshoes... all of your old footwear! The shoes will go to needy children and adults through a charity organization, who will, in turn, donate funds to Animal Village in Alamogordo, for the care of their rescued pets! Please bring to NMSBVI and drop them off in the shoe boxes that will be found in many of the buildings on campus (Linda Lyle Administration Building, Watkins Education Center, Jack Hall, Garrett Dormitory). If you have any questions or concerns please contact NMSBVI Key Club President, Andres Romero, email: andresromero@nmsbvi.k12.nm.us OR Dana Lyons, Key Club Advisor, email: danalyons@nmsbvi.k12.nm.us / 575-437-3505, ext.4522
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